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RE: Support for SB 916 

 

To the Senate Committee On Labor and Business, 

 

Unemployment SHOULD be available for striking workers. In a never-ending era of 

corporate greed, the workers who are the lifeblood of these corporations deserve the 

chance to make their voices heard. They deserve to speak out against their employer 

and advocate for better working conditions for themselves and future generations 

regardless of their financial status. Unemployment should be available for those who 

are brave enough to walk out of the workplace in protest so their voice can be heard, 

but themselves and their families cared for. Striking should not be a matter of 

privilege, but a matter of principle. 

 

Thank you for accepting my testimony and I look forward to your support. 

Sarah RN 


